

TFC Steering Committee Notes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

March 21st

Attendees: Glen, Ben C, Joanna, Dave, Shebu, Anton, Bence

Minute:

- Outage - The filesystem was full last night. This has been fixed; the system is back online.
- Infrastructure updates from Ben
 - Gerit outage - will this happen again? This is very rare; we do update gerit occasionally. There was a plugin that was leaking.
 - Outage today for around 11:00 UTC: LAVA Main and its workers; Open CI Jenkins - new server(ci.trustedfirmware.org); FlexNet licensing. This will be down for 6 hours.
 - UBL Licensing is next on the lineup after MBedTLS ([Spreadsheet](#))
 - Do you plan to migrate it from Stage to Production? That is the thought, but no plans have been made.
 - Bence to send in some patches that will improve performance with the jobs and logging. This should happen this week.
 - The current problem is that we are queuing, and the actual jobs are running in a similar performant time to Internal CI.
 - In a discussion at the board meeting last week, there has been a lot of investment. Internal CI is about 3K per month; right now, Linaro's latest estimate is ~\$5K per month. Shebu says there may be a reason to stop the performance tuning and return to the internal CI.
- Request from ST - looking for the U5 to be up and running in April.
- Priorities
 - Paul
 - LTS support: TFC-395 TF-A LTS branch regression testing planning
 - TF-M Misra w/ TF-A Misra (low-hanging fruit)
 - Arthur
 - MbedTLS
 - Boards - Chrome Books are; Wrap up ST boards; Start on Chromebooks (Tomato & Corsola)